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Lion King 
A highlight of last half term has been The Lion King performance. The outstanding efforts of our 
children, staff and parent helpers who helped out in so many different ways resulted in performances 
that have left us with some very special memories.  
 
P.T.A 
Thank you to the PTA for organising refreshments each evening for The Lion King performances, a 
total of £250.19 was raised from donations. This will be made up to £300.00 by the PTA and used to 
buy equipment for future school performances.  
We had a successful pancake day on Tuesday where the children have enjoyed designing fillings 
and of course tasting the results. Thank you for your donations, £209.81 was raised. 
The Valentine disco was once again a great success- £186.34 was raised. Thank you to the P.T.A for 
all your hard work. We are now looking forward to World Book Day and the Easter Fair. 
 
E-mail System 
We have started to send bulletins, information and some letters via e-mail to parent. If you do not 
wish to receive these by e-mail and prefer a paper copy, please let the office know. If you change 
your e-mail address or mobile telephone number, please let us know in order that we can update our 
systems. 
  
Online Payments 
You may have noticed a change on the SchoolMoney website. Now when parents go to 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk they will be redirected to the new eduspot website.  
To sign in, all parents need to do is select the Sign In button in the top right hand corner of the 
screen. A list will drop down and they need to select the Parent Login option at the bottom. This will 
then send them to the parent login screen as normal. These instructions have also been sent to you 
via our new e-mail service 
 
Health and Safety. 
Could you please remind your children that if they come to school by cycle or scooter that they 
should dismount at the school gates. They must not ride bikes or scooters in the school yard at any 
time.  
We continue to have complaints from local residents about parents parking inconsiderately. Could we 
please ask that if you should need to bring your car to school you park in a safe place and consider 
the local residents. You may use the car park at the Northburn Sports Centre and walk through to 
school. 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary: 
World Book Day  Thursday 1st March 2018 
Easter Fair   Wednesday 28th March 2018 
Year 6 SATS   Monday 14th – 18th May 2018   
 
Parent Drop In Dates 
Wednesday 18th April 2018 
Wednesday 11th July 2018 
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